
 

 Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of 

Deirdre O’Boyle and Julia Antonio Gabriel whose 

funeral Masses took place in our parish this week.  

May they rest in peace.  

Your contributions last week to support: 

  Your  priests - 1st Collection : €972 

  Share - 2nd Collection: €733 

 Running Expenses of the Parish (Family  

 offering/weekly envelope:  No collection      

 due to bank holiday 

Are you playing your part?   
 

Family Offering envelopes / Standing Order forms 

are available through the parish office. 

Envelopes for the November Altar List of the Dead 

are available at the back of the church/par ish office.  

Masses on the First Friday of every month are offered 

for all names on the Altar List of the Dead. 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society  
 

You are invited to come along to the monthly  

Prayer Meeting of the St. Joseph’s Young Priests’  

Society on Monday, 5th November, at 7.30pm in  

Shalom Parish Centre (beside the church) to pray for  

vocations to the Priesthood and religious life.  

Eucharistic Adoration - Eucharistic Adoration 

take place on Fridays after 10am Mass until 3pm. 

All are welcome to come along and spend a little 

of that time in quiet prayer and reflection.   

Anam Cara South Dublin, the organisation that  

supports bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening on  

Monday, 12th of November at 7.20pm in the Maldron Hotel, 

Tallaght .  This event is free and open to all bereaved  

parents regardless of the age your child died, the  

circumstances of their death, or whether their death was recent 

or not.   www.anamcara.ie or phone 01-4045378. 

The Vine Mass Team Presents  
 

Movies with Meaning 
 

Sunday, 11th November, at 7.30pm  

in the  

Church of the Incarnation, Fettercairn 
 

this month’s movie is  

‘An Unfinished Life’ 
 

Movie is FREE - Light refreshments available 

All Welcome 

The Miscarriage Association of Ireland 
 

Annual Service of Remembrance 
 

Sunday the 11th November at 3pm in 

St. Teresa’s Church, Donore Avenue  
(off South Circular Road, Dublin 8) 

 

All parents, siblings, grandparents and others 

affected by the loss of a baby are very welcome 

to attend, regardless of whether the loss was 

recent or long ago.  

The Miscarriage Association of Ireland for 30 

years and many more supports your saddened 

hearts, remembers your precious babies, loves 

those cherished pearls of innocence and beauty 

for with whom we have a lifetime bond. 

 

November Mass of Remembrance 
Our Annual Mass of Remembrance takes place this year on 

Wednesday, November 7th at 7.30pm in St. Mark’s 

Church.  We will remember  especially those who died 

during the past year and whose funeral Mass took place in 

St. Mark’s Church.  All are welcome to our Mass of  

Remembrance as it is an opportunity to remember and pray 

for all our deceased loved ones, whether they died  

recently or long ago.  The Mass of Remembrance in The 

Church of the Incarnation, Fettercairn takes place this 

Sunday, November 4th, at 10am.  Those whose funerals 

took place there during the past year will be especially  

remembered.  

An Evening of  Verse, Song and Hope 
with Anne and Philip Davison 

in aid of H.O.P.E. (Hold On Pain Eases) Tallaght 

in St. Maelruain’s Church of Ireland Church,  

Main Street, Tallaght 

Sunday 4th November at 8pm 

Doors open 7.30pm Admission free -  Donations Welcome 

The monthly Vine Mass in St. Thomas’ Church, 

Jobstown will be celebrated next  

Saturday, 10th November at 7pm with  

Fr. Albert Leonard.  All Welcome 

Thank you 
 

Thank you to the parishioner who gave Fr. Pat a 

very generous donation of €500 for the Trocaire 

Project in Myanmar.   

It is very much appreciated. 

World Meeting of Families 2018 
 

There will be a special collection next weekend, 

10th/11th November for World Meeting of  

Families which took place at the end of June this 

year. The collection is to help cover the shortfall in 

the costs incurred during the event.  It will replace 

the normal Share collection.  Your support will be 

greatly appreciated. 

Volunteers Needed 
We are looking for volunteers a little earlier than usual to  

distribute the parish calendar and Christmas arrangements to 

roads in the parish.  Packs will be ready from the 3rd week in 

November as it is hoped that they will be delivered in plenty 

of time to inform people of  our  Carol Service and  

Reconciliation Service  that take place in early December.  

If you can help please leave your name,  phone no. and the road 

you can deliver  to on the sheets provided at the back of the 

church (outside sacristy) or contact Marian in the office,  

01-462077.  All offers of help will be very much appreciated. 



4th November 2018 - Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time  BOOKINGS FOR BAPTISMS: 
 

Bookings for baptisms take place in 

the parish office (church porch) Mon 

to Fri– 10.30am -12.30 pm,  

tel: 4620777.  Three month’s notice 

is required.  Baptisms take place:  

2nd and 4th Sundays of the month in 

St. Mark’s Church at 1.30pm. 

MASS TIMES THIS WEEK 
 

St. Mark’s Church 
 

Monday - Friday:  10am 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASSES 
 
 

St. Mark’s Parish Church 
 

Saturday: Vigil - 6.30pm  
 

Sunday: 12.30pm 
 

1st Sunday of the month: 12.30pm -  

Family (Children’s) Mass  
(St. Mark’s Youth Choir - 12.30 Mass 1st 

and 3rd Sunday of the month) 
 

 

 Church of the Incarnation,  

Fettercairn 
 

Sunday:  10.00am  
 

Last Sunday of the month: 10am - 

Family (Children’s) Mass 
 

1st Saturday of the month:     

Vine Mass (Taize style):  7.00pm 
 

WE PRAY FOR THE SOULS OF THE 

FOLLOWING: 
 

 

 

Deirdre O’Boyle and  

Julia Antonio Gabriel who died recently 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

 

 

Ronnie Gaffney (1st Anniversary) 

Bernie Gaffney 

Vera Martin 

Glen Haybyrne 

Joseph Kachappilly 

Betty Buckley 

Anne Dunne 

James Connaghy 

Colette Deegan (Birthday Remembrance) 

 John Donaghy 

 Walter and Tadhg Gavin and their  

deceased relatives 
 

 

 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

 

 

 

Fr. Pat McKinley 
 

68 Maplewood Rd. 

Tel. 451 3109 
 

 

 

 

Fr. Bill 

O’Shaughnessy 
 

70 Maplewood Rd. 

Tel. 4590746 
 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Martin 

Hughes 
 

C/o Parish Office 
 

 

 

  

 

Parish Office 
 

Monday to  Friday 

10.30 – 12.30pm 

Tel:  462 0777 
 

 

 
Duty Phone 

 

087 4652258 
(emergencies only, 

when above contacts 

are unavailable) 

 

 

ANNUAL AUTUMN GATHERING 
For Parishioners from Tallaght, South Dublin and  

Blessington Deaneries 

‘Called to authentic Christian Living 
 

The Gathering will take place in the Maldron Hotel, Tallaght 

on Saturday, November 17th 2018, 9.15am to 1.15pm. 

Timetable: Registration 9.15am 

Prayer and Reflection 9.45am 

1st Session of workshops: 10.15am - 11.30am 

Coffee/tea/displays: 11.30am - 12.05pm 

“2nd session of workshops: 12.05pm - 1.15pm 

Booking is essential so if you are interested in attending 

please contact Marian by next Wednesday at the latest,   

tel. 01-4620777, and leave your name and contact details. 

 

WORKSHOPS TO CHOOSE FROM 

Please choose from 2 workshops and give the details into 

the parish office when registering. 

Workshop A: Céad mile fáilte: The Good News of God’s 

hospitality according to St. Luke -  

Presenter: Dr. Jessie Rogers. Jesse teaches Sacred Scripture at 

St. Patrick’s College, Maynooth. 

 

Workshop B:  Parish Pastoral Councils—Better Together! -

Presenters: Rosemary Lavelle (Pastoral Co-ordinator, Office 

for Evangelisation and Ecumenism), Dublin Diocese) and  

Fr. Philip Bradley, St. Joseph’s Parish, Terenure 

 

Workshop C:  Let us sing to the Lord with our whole 

hearts! - Presenter: Sinead Fallon.  This workshop will outline 

the important role of music in the liturgy. 

 

Workshop D:  Happy to be Holy - Exploring the latest  

apostolic exhortation from Pope Francis -  

Presenter:  Fr. Alan Hilliard.  This workshop will take us on a 

journey through Pope Francis’ latest Apostolic Exhortation, 

Gaudate et Exultate in which Pope Francis reflects on what it 

means to live a holy life.  Alan will share his marvellous  

 insight into what makes Pope Francis ‘tick’ and be the person 

that he is.  Not only is he holy but he is ‘Happy to be Holy’. 

Confessions  
6pm - 6.20pm on Saturdays (subject to 

availability of a priest 


